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ISSUE: LIBRARY ADVOCACY DAY 

ALBANY- In recognition of Library Advocacy Day, on Wednesday, February 25, Senator Pam

Helming welcomed representatives from libraries across the 54th Senate District. 

 “Our local public libraries provide so many different services and programs to our

communities. From young children reading a book for the first time to high school students

completing a class research project, and from adults applying for jobs to senior citizens
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staying active in their golden years, they have so much to offer. Thank you to all of the

dedicated representatives who made the trip to Albany this week and I look forward to

continuing to advocate on behalf of all of our local libraries,” Senator Helming said

                                                                                                                                                                      


